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  09.10.2017 

 

For the kind attention of pensioners 

Savings Bank account of Pensioners under the relevant category has 

been spared from the requirement of maintaining any minimum 

balance and the same is effective from 10.10.2017. 

Pensioners maintaining ordinary Savings Bank Account are requested to 

approach their branch for the needful to avail this benefit. 

We value your relationship and seek your continued patronage. 

 


